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Oregonians have always valued foraging and gathering. Many households augment 

their food with these options. Due to rising food prices and shortages, more people 

are hunting, fishing, and foraging. HJR 5 protects and strengthens this activity. 

 

Many who don't understand or respect our way of life want to restrict gathering and 

foraging. Their annual attempts demonstrate their insensitivity to our families. HJR 5 

would enhance this right and show Oregon's commitment to future self-sufficient 

inhabitants. 


